
WARSAW PLANNING COMMISSION 

 March 3, 2016  

 

 
A regular meeting of the Warsaw Town Council was held on this date with all members present.  The 

meeting was opened by Chairman Palmore with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The minutes from the previous meeting were read, William Washington moved for acceptance with 

Harold Donavan seconding.  A vote was taken and the result was unanimous with the minutes being 

adopted. 

The first order of business was election of Planning Commission Secretary. Gary Palmore nominated 

Kate Condrey. The nomination was seconded by Faron Hamblin.  After a short discussion, the vote was 

taken.  The vote was unanimous with all members voting in the Affirmative. 

Billy Herbert asked for Planning Commission approval of both the plans and location of his building that 

had been recently approved by the Board of Zoning Appeals subject to Planning Commission approval. 

Harold Donavan made the motion to approve the style, design and color of the building as presented by 

Mr. Herbert.  Mary Beth Bryant seconded the motion.  A vote was taken.  It was unanimous, 7-0. 

Harold Donavan made the motion to approve the location of the building as presented by Mr. Herbert.  

Faron Hamblin seconded the motion.  A vote was taken.  It was unanimous, 7-0. 

The Town Manager, John Slusser, complimented the Planning Commission on the diligence and efforts 

in getting the matter resolved and working with the Board of Zoning Appeals so that they had what they 

needed to make a decision. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

        Respectfully submitted. 

     

        John M. Slusser 

        Town Manager 

 

 

 

 


